
Last year was so much fun, and we hope to make it even better this year!
The day includes games, entertainers, a BBQ, prizes, Kona Ice, pictures,
and so much more. Mrs Pribyl needs parent volunteers (from all grade
levels!) as well as donations for prizes. Cash donations are welcome and
will be used to buy prizes. Or you can donate items--anything a new
graduate needs or wants. Last year, we gave out over $2000 in prizes--
can we top that? Senior parents--volunteering allows you to spend the
day with your child on their last day of high school!!(must volunteer to
attend) We can't do it without lots of volunteers. Last year, over 40
parents showed up to help. Can we top that, too? Finally, if you are
connected to any organization that may be willing to help sponsor our
event with some donations, please let us know! Thank you!

April Newsletter
Reminders about Senior Sendoff



Please fill out your senior survey.
This information will help me with
your senior slides for graduation,
honors night and where to next.

2024-2025 Senior Survey for
Graduation

Military Service Earns
Big Education
Benefits: For those of
you who are still
uncertain what to do
next, maybe you should
talk with the recruiters
who visit the Cafeteria
each week. They can
explain how you can
earn money for higher
education while serving
your country. Not only
that, you get great
training and a good
income.

Senior Countdown

Please HelpReminder

Things to Consider

Hang in there, Seniors…..you are so close!
Only 33 school days left-

You can do it!

Don’t let “senioritis” get to you. Just because
you are almost done is no reason
to stop learning. After all, the only reason you
are here is to learn as much as you can to
prepare you for whatever you do later in life. So,
make yourself, your teachers, and your parents
happy by continuing to participate in your
classes.

If you are not walking in
the graduation

ceremony, please tell
Mrs. Roberts in the
Counseling Office

A.S.A.P

If you still need a cap
and Gown please go to

Jostens.com

Please come and check with Mrs.
Hadley to see if you have any
fines. SENIORS must have all
fines paid and have satisfied the
requirements for graduation
before they will be able to
receive their Cap and Gown. 

You have until April
11th

 to order a cap and
gown
Go to 

jostens.com
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https://quarantine.bpsne.net/fmlurlsvc/?fewReq=:B:JVUzOD8/My9/NDsnOS9gbTQ5ODM5OC96YG5naH18e2w0Pzg4bDs5bDs7PWhqazE5bzlrbDk6PjhtazA/PT1tbzgwOj9obThoby99NDg+PTo8ODE/MTwveGBtNDw6OExgYF1COTg/Pz47JDw6OExgYF1EOTg/Pz47L3tqeX00fXtscHphaHxnfWZla2x7fSd6fXxtbGd9OzxJa3l6Z2wnZ2x9L2o0MT0vYW1lNDk=&url=https%3a%2f%2fforms.gle%2fbJX1SSTgP96gFTdm9
https://quarantine.bpsne.net/fmlurlsvc/?fewReq=:B:JVUzOD8/My9/NDsnOS9gbTQ5ODM5OC96YG5naH18e2w0Pzg4bDs5bDs7PWhqazE5bzlrbDk6PjhtazA/PT1tbzgwOj9obThoby99NDg+PTo8ODE/MTwveGBtNDw6OExgYF1COTg/Pz47JDw6OExgYF1EOTg/Pz47L3tqeX00fXtscHphaHxnfWZla2x7fSd6fXxtbGd9OzxJa3l6Z2wnZ2x9L2o0MT0vYW1lNDk=&url=https%3a%2f%2fforms.gle%2fbJX1SSTgP96gFTdm9


Last Min reminders

Have you filled out your FAFSA? Would
you like help to fill it out? If so please do
not miss out on the opportunity to have
Joan Jurek help you. She will be here
from 7:50- to 1:10 on April 8th. Please
sign up through the link below for times
and dates. If you have any questions
please let me know.

 https://forms.gle/XeRMot4MLnmYSS1PA 

Log into PowerSchool and make sure your name is spelled
correctly. Your name will be printed exactly as it is in

PowerSchool on your diploma. 

April 30th Deadline for final scholarship award letters to be
turned into Ms. Hadley for Honors Night

This is a invite only event so if you have scholarships get
them to me A.S.A.P


